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Investor confidence
July 2017 report by the High-Level Expert Group on Sustainable Finance

“Clarity on policy plans: A coherent policy strategy is urgently needed 

to translate sustainable development ambitions into investment 

opportunities. Member states need to provide a plan indicating to 

investors how they intend to mobilise the capital needed to meet their 

2030 goals and the long-term climate and energy obligations of the 

Energy Union and the Paris Agreement.” 

“Over the next two decades, Europe needs about €180 billion in 

additional yearly investment, notably in clean energy, to keep the 

increase in global temperatures to well below 2 degrees Celsius.” 
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